
From:  Shannon Woodward <shannonwoodward@me.com>

Sent time:  04/26/2020 09:13:14 PM

To:  Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org

Subject:  Hollywood Center
 

I hope this email finds you will. I’m writing to request that the comment period for the Hollywood 
Center project be extended to 90 days after the stay at hone order is lifted. 
Many who would be deeply impacted are traumatized and unfocused at the moment. I believe rushing 
thru this process could be horribly detrimental to the community, and everyone in our community 
deserves a fair opportunity to be aware of this massive proposal.

Thank you,
Shannon Woodward From 1665163626612263223@xxx Mon Apr 27 21:43:03 +0000 2020


